
 

 
 
 
 

  
  

 
 
 

Aarhus, May 2012 
 

Welcome to ONE WORLD, ONE LANGUAGE 

 
Insights Nordic heartily supports the Aarhus Academy for Global Education’s work to 
provide minority language children with unique and globally oriented teaching styles that 
ensure the very best results in units of inquiry, trans-disciplinary learning and the use of 
backward design in internationally oriented curricula, and to guide these children on the 
road toward focused productivity and to their own sense of personal and professional 
ownership in the world. 
 
Insights Nordic will continue to support the Aarhus Academy for Global Education by 
providing access to our learning solutions in order to strengthen the self awareness and 
communicative skills of the Academy’s students and employees, helping them realise 
their full potential and let their true colours shine through. 
 
We are fully convinced that the possibilities provided by the Academy in terms of 
educational opportunities for the families of international knowledge workers will prove to 
be a great benefit to the businesses in the Aarhus area, and contribute to the city’s aim to 
become the European Capital of Culture, where culture, business and government work 
hand in hand to create an attractive city of the future.    
 
We continue to be impressed by the passion and dedication driving this brilliant initiative, 
and hope to see the Aarhus Academy for Global Education grow, prosper and inspire 
others to start similar initiatives in the years to come. 
 
With kind regards 
 
 
 
 
Theresa Blegvad 
 
CEO  
Insights Nordic 


